Overview & Scrutiny

7th Floor, River Park House, 225 High Road, Wood Green, London N22 8HQ Tel: 020 8489 2933 Fax: 020 8489 2533 Minicom: 020 8489 2535

www.haringey.gov.uk



Head of Strategy and Business Intelligence Eve Pelekanos

Your ref:

Date: 31 October 2012

Our ref: SR/ POC

Direct 0208 489 2933

dial:

Email: Melanie.Ponomarenko@haringey.gov.uk

Dear Cllr Vanier,

Adults and Health Scrutiny Panel; 27th September

The recommendation of the Adults and Health Scrutiny Panel has now been approved by the Overview and Scrutiny Committee. I am therefore writing to formally refer the recommendation made with reference to the shadow Health and Wellbeing Board onto you, as well as relevant officers. The recommendation was as follows:

"That the minutes of the sHWB are published on the Haringey website to allow transparency of work undertaken."

The Panel would welcome a response to the recommendation and/or updates on progress. I attach a copy of the draft minutes for your reference.

If you have any queries at all then please either contact myself or Melanie Ponomarenko, Senior Policy Officer, 0208 489 2933/ Melanie.Ponomarenko@Haringey.gov.uk.

Yours sincerely,

Cllr Gina Adamou Chair Adults and Health Scrutiny Panel

Adults and Health Scrutiny Panel Members
 Cllr Rice, Chair, Overview and Scrutiny Committee
 Jeanelle de Gruchy, Director of Public Health
 Mun Thong Phung, Director of Adults and Community Housing



